
Wednesday, September 18, 2024, from 6-7pm
        or

Tuesday, September 24, 2024, from 6-7pm

For more information, contact: officeforfamilylife@rcbo.org 

ARE YOU A GIRL SCOUT 
TROOP LEADER,

VOLUNTEER, OR PARENT?

Learn more about opportunities to engage our
Catholic Faith at upcoming 

virtual Information Sessions! 
Sign up below to receive Zoom link

https://forms.office.com/r/8u4sSaV7Cy
https://forms.office.com/r/zj9u2utJNW

